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3rd February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support with our provision of offering a free school 
breakfast to all our students.  We have had a great start to this since the beginning of January, seeing 
some regular students coming into the KS3 canteen every morning, which has been fantastic. 
 
This opportunity is not restricted to those students who currently claim free school meals, so we would 
encourage any student wishing to have breakfast to join us from 8.00am until 8.30am, where they can 
choose from toast or porridge.  They can enter the School via the green gates if they arrive before 8.20am, 
or via the normal gates from 8.20am.   
 
Should your child wish to come in to School for breakfast, they just need to let their Form Tutor know so 
we can register their interest.  Only students wishing to eat breakfast will be permitted to enter the School 
site before 8.20am, in order that we can ensure they are adequately supervised.  They will also be 
restricted to remaining within the KS3 canteen.  Breakfast will only be served up to 8.30am. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself, or Rachel McFarlane at 
rmcfarlane@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr R Peel 
Deputy Headteacher 
rpeel@buckignhamschool.org 
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